
                           

     Announcements for Sunday, January 4, 2015 

 

New Announcements 

 

Thanks to Donna Nedrow and everyone who assisted 

in last Sunday’s service of lessons and carols while the 

pastor was on vacation.  To the members of the  

Worship Ministry, to the liturgist, to the readers, and to 

Organ Scholar Dan Parks a great thanks for assuming 

this responsibility. 

 

The pastor would like to express his thanks to 

everyone at Faith for their Christmas cards, gifts, notes, 

and other expressions of affection and appreciation 

during the holiday season.  Your thoughtfulness, 

kindness, and generosity mean a great deal to him.  

Thank you, and may you all have a blessed new year. 

 

Previous Announcements 

 

Are you missing out??  Faith uses an all-church email 

list to email the weekly bulletin announcements to our 

members and friends; this dramatically reduces the 

amount of paper generated for this purpose, honoring 

our commitment to good stewardship of the earth's 

resources.  We use that same list to send email notices 

when church-related information needs to go to the 

congregation in a more timely fashion than the bulletin 

announcements allow.  The church office does not 

spam the congregation with unwanted  

announcements, and we do not rely on the email list 

to compensate for poor planning.  The church 

bulletin is the place to find information about Faith's 

day-to-day life.  Are you getting the weekly 

announcements and the occasional all-church email?  If 

you are, great.  If not, and if you have an email address, 

would you please let the church office know what it is 

so that we can include you?  We don't want to leave 

anyone out. 

 

Faith Seniors on Tuesday, January 13th, will gather for 

lunch at Mario Fazio’s on Route 6 at 12:00 Noon.  

Please sign up on the sheet located across from the 

kitchen so seating will be accurate.  Mark your calendar 

for the second Tuesday of each month for the Faith 

Seniors activities.  When this date changes you will be 

notified in advance. 

 

The Pastoral Review Committee has begun its work.  

The committee members are Gail Yusko, Nancy 

Jacquet, Ben Schaum, Kathy Gambatese, and Rick 

Lorentz. 


